
  
 
12/13/2017 
 
Water Meter Purchase 
 
The water department is asking to purchase 100 new water meters for the system.  
These meters would be utilized to replace bad meters that are allowing water to flow by 
without accurate measurement and to have an available stock of meters on hand for 
new housing growth.   
 
I would recommend that we purchase the meters from Mueller which is the proprietary 
source that was decided upon in 2006 and now makes up the entire system.   
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